
August 10, 2001

Commission’s Docket Office
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Avenue
San Francisco, CA 94102

RE: Docket # A 99-09-029

Dear Clerk:

Enclosed for filing please find an original and eight copies of the Comments of the California
Independent System Operator Corporation on the August 8 Draft Opinion Staying Decision 01-05-
059 in Docket #A99-09-029.  Please date stamp one copy and return it to the California
Independent System Operator Corporation in the self addressed stamped envelope enclosed.

Thank you.  Sincerely,

Jeanne M. Solp
Regulatory Counsel

Cc: Service List A 99-09-029


